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Missionaries to Mexico and the 
Rio Grande Valley

In Him,

Daniel and Michelle Jones

Thank you for your support of $___________received in July and August, 2014 .

For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund:  $___________.         ¡Gracias!  Thank you! 

I Corinthians 3:9 Daniel and Michelle Jones

October 28, 2014 Extra!  Extra!  Reports from the fields!

Missionaries since 1977

Dear Praying Friends,

Reports of VBS in Mexico: As we said in our last personal letter, Vacation Bible Schools are very important for the 
growth of a work.  The two VBS mentioned below are just a sample of the nine VBS held in our works in Mexico.                
Place Av. att. - Souls Saved - Notes: 
Bible Club of Saúl and Rosy Durán:     95              13 -------They rent a place & we think it will soon become a Church. 
Bethesda Mexico: 211              31 -------Because of lack of room, this was the first year adults could                                  

not attend!    The picture below shows wall to wall children!

Report on the C. L. Jones Memorial Fund: The first 
Church that will be helped with their legal fees to get 
registered with the government will be the Jehovah-jireh
Baptist Church pictured below, at one of their baptismal 
services.  The pastor is Bro. Israel Sánchez, (the first man 
from the left to the right).  The cost will be $1,200.00.

|

We thank all of you who have participated in these funds, 
one couple gave about half of them!  If you would like to help 

in this in 
There are 7 other churches right now that need to be 
registered, but because of lack of funds have not been 
able to do so. 

Report from Rio Grande Valley: The Bethesda Baptist Church is growing!  In November we will be having baptisms, 
and the attendance has been steadily climbing.  In April and May we averaged 36, in June and July we averaged 38, and 
in August and September we averaged 40!  Since our last letter to you, we have seen 5 saved and 2 dedicate their lives to 
full-time service!  Please pray for the economy of this area.  We have lost two families due to poor paying jobs.  One 
moved to Houston, the other to Irving.  Both are making well over 2 dollars an hour more than they did here (with the 
same companies)!   Prices are high (because of Mexicans coming to buy and Winter-Texans coming to live) and wages 
are low  (because of the cheap labor).  


